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April 14, 2022 
 
TO:  Sam Orth III, Director and CIO, Department of Technology 

From:  Shoreh Elhami, Enterprise Data Architect/Citywide GIS Manager 

Subject: Award Oracle Renewal 

 

The Department of Technology through utilization of a Request for Proposals (RFQ021314), 
received one proposal for the renewal of Oracle software and support.  

The solicitation received one (1) proposal from Mythics. We have reviewed the bid response 
and recommend selecting Mythics as the preferred vendor for this solicitation.  

The total cost is at: $786,025.06. 

Thank you and please contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 


